
Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality 

Comment Period Extension 

The Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality (ADEQ) is extending the public comment 
period on ADEQ’s state implementation plan (SIP) revision proposed on October 5, 2018.  This 
SIP proposal addresses emission limits applicable to Domtar Ashdown Mill under the Regional 
Haze program. The public comment period was originally scheduled to conclude on November 
5, 2018; however, ADEQ is extending the public comment period on the proposed SIP to 
November 9, 2018 to provide the public with thirty days of access to the SIP documents on our 
website at https://www.adeq.state.ar.us/air/planning/sip/regional-haze.aspx before the close of 
the comment period.  

ADEQ will accept written and electronic comments received by no later than 4:30 p.m. on 
Friday, November 9, 2018. Written comments should be mailed to Tricia Treece, Office of Air 
Quality, Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality, 5301 Northshore Drive, North Little 
Rock, AR 72118. Electronic comments should be sent to: airplancomments@adeq.state.ar.us. 
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